
 

Messianic Delaware  
In-Person Monthly Fellowship 

 

Live fellowship is back. 
 
Messianic Delaware will again be holding in-
person monthly fellowships beginning on 
Saturday October 5, 2024 starting at 1:00pm. 
 
With the advent of Covid, like many religious and 
social institutions, Messianic Delaware stopped 
meeting in person.  For a variety of reasons, 
except for feast celebrations, that schedule has 
existed until today. 
Recently, one of our members, Deborah Aulita, 
who lives in Fenwick Island, DE, indicated that 
she would like to start an in-person monthly get 
together for Messianic Delaware members.   
 
 



This will be a chance for fellowship, food, 
informal discussion, and sharing God's word 
and individual knowledge with each other in 
person. 
I’m pleased to announce that Messianic 
Delaware will again be holding in-person 
meetings beginning on Saturday October 5, 2024 
starting at 1:00pm. 
We will then continue to hold these same 
fellowships the first Saturday of each month. 
These live get-togethers will be held at 38632 
Yolanda Street, Selbyville, DE 19975 (just outside 
of Fenwick Island). 
Deborah’s contact information is (518) 772-9476 
or 4aulitagirls@gmail.com. 
Parking is available in Deborah’s drive way, 
along the street (in front of the house), or in a 
grass lot two doors down from Deborah’s home. 
Unfortunately, there are no provisions for child 
care. 
Feel free to either contact Deborah or myself if 
you have any further questions. 

mailto:4aulitagirls@gmail.com


We hope to see you on a monthly basis 
beginning October 5th. 
 
 
 

 
 


